


Project Description for 604 W 19th Street, Richmond, VA 23225   3/2/2022 
 
Our single family home was originally constructed in 2016. Unfortunately, the porch rails and pickets are 
rotting prematurely. Although the rails and pickets were painted in 2016 and repainted in 2018, wood has 
deteriorated, likely a result of new-growth tree wood that is less dense and mother nature’s moisture. 
 
Current: painted white wood porch rails with 1¼” pickets 
 
   front porch       back porch 

   
 
 
Replacement: white aluminum porch rails and 1”pickets 
 
   example of planned replacement rails and pickets 

 
 
 
Justification for changing to metal:  

1.) A number of homes in the Springhill District have metal rails and pickets of various styles and ages 
including 501 W 19th St., 513 W. 19th St., 516 W 19th St., 516 W 20th St. 600 W 20th St, and 612 W 20th St. 
 

2.) Metal will be a long lasting element for our home’s porches and the visual look is very similar to the 
existing wood element. 
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